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5 February 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 / 10 / 11 Spanish Film Club 
 
I am hoping to introduce a Spanish Film Club during lunchtimes in order to enable students to really invest in their 
language learning and be exposed to authentic language use. This will also be invaluable in developing their speaking 
and listening skills.  
 
In our Spanish library, the films we currently plan to use are: 
  
Lobo 
La niña Santa 
Franco 
Volverás 
Mar Adentro 
Marujas Asesinas 
El crimen del padre Amaro 
Carretera y Manta 

Mujeres al borde de un ataque de nervios 
Historias Minimas 
El Orfanato 
Todo sobre mi madre 
Pans Labrynth 
Vover  
Durante la tormenta 

  
A number of these films are by famous Spanish film directors such as Almodovar & Amenabar and offer a real insight 
into Spanish language and media. However, some are rated 15 and therefore deal with sensitive content such as 
dangerous behaviour, discrimination, drugs, language, nudity, violence, sexual language, threat and horror. Before 
showing any film, I will of course discuss the content with the students to ensure that they are happy with it.  
 
Please can you confirm your consent for your child to view these films and attend our film club by returning the reply 
slip below to me.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Price 
Head of Languages 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

9 /10 / 11 Spanish Film Club 
 
Name of student: 
 
Please circle if you are happy for your child to attend:   Yes  No 
 
Parent/Carer signature: 


